
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 1 August 2016 12:18 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Katie Biddlestone; Leigh Svendsen; Sharlene Wellard; Katrina Mark; Aoife Gallagher-Watson; Kate 
Thomson; Karen Van Gorp; Estha van der Linden; Emily.baxter@ablawyers.com.au 

Subject: AM2014/209 - Conference 4 August 2016 - Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Your Honour 

Unfortunately I am now not able to travel to Sydney to attend the Pharmacy Industry Award 4 yearly 
modern award review Conference listed for 2.00pm on Thursday 4

th
 August 2016. 

It would be appreciated if a video link could be arranged from Melbourne so I am able to attend from 
there. 

I did originally intend to attend the Conference in person but another matter has now arisen and I am 
now no longer able to fly to Sydney.  I am still available to attend the Conference at 2.00pm 

I apologise for the late notice and hope that the Commission is still able to accommodate my request. 

Regards 
Jacki Baulch. 

 
 

Jacki Baulch 
Senior Industrial Officer 
 

 
 
P: (03) 9695 8804 
E: jbaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au 
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